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July 24, 2024 

Dear ARI Valve Corporation Customer, Supplier, and Others, 

As you probably know, since 1988 we have been an independent importer/distributor of ARI-Armaturen 

in Germany.  Lately, ARI-Armaturen has been undergoing a great deal of change.  After reviewing these 

changes and in an effort to continue to provide best-in-class services and products to our loyal 

customers, we have decided to rebrand and expand our product offerings to provide more value to our 

end-users. 

Our new name, effective August 1, 2024 will be EnviroValve and Controls, Inc.  Our new web address will 

be www.envirovalveac.com.  Our new email addresses will have the same personal name or department 

name, followed by @envirovalveac.com.  For instance my email will change from jmg@arivalve.com to 

jmg@envirovalveac.com.  Our billing and shipping addresses, banking information and account, as well 

as our telephone will remain as is.  Only our name is changing. 

Additionally, our rebranding will result in some exciting changes.  Previously we�ve only offered and 

supported products that were produced by ARI-Armaturen. Going forward, we now have the 

opportunity to supply a wider range of engineered industrial valves including, but not limited to, high 

temperature ball and gate valves as well as a wider range of accessories and other related components.  

We can utilize the knowledge and resources of our sister companies: Dickow Pump, EnviroPump and 

Seal, and MSI Management Services International.    

So if you have any flow related issues and are seeking a different supply chain or alternative products or 

solutions we are here to help.  Please let us know what you are looking for and how we could help. 

We thank you for your past and continued patronage.  We will continue to be your loyal supplier as we 

go through these mostly cosmetic changes, and we remain open for business!   

 

Sincerely, 

 

James M. Gross 

President 
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Marietta, GA 30067   USA 
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